
PLEASE JOIN SAINT JAMES ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

We are looking for sponsors to help us raise money for continued 
capital improvements for our school, including renovating our 

Early Childhood Program’s Playground!

To thank you for your support, your business or family name will 
proudly be displayed on our 2020 Polar Plunge commemorative shirt 

as well as our banner to be displayed in front of school. 

ALL IN! SPONSOR SPECTATOR SPONSORTOES IN THE WATER SPONSOR

$600
Our Title Sponsors! 

Logo to be displayed 
predominately larger

$300
Your business logo 

$125
Name displayed 

JANUARY 26TH, 2020 SEABRIGHT MUNICIPAL BEACH

2020 POLAR PLUNGE!for the


